
   May Mission Month Special 2017 

 

Dear friends and supporters, 

We greet you in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus 

Christ in this May Mission Month. 

Have a look at some important points to remember: 

1. The latest figure that we have for the 

population of Thailand is 67.96 Million 

(2015). Out of this, we have less than 2% 

Christians in the whole of Thailand. This 2% 

is mostly made up of Hill Tribe and Chinese. 

Global Interaction wants to focus on the 

many millions among the Ethnic Thai who 

do not even know who Jesus is! Please 

continue to pray for them and for us so that 

in this Buddhist kingdom, the Kingdom of 

God will come. 

2. According to the figure we have, the total 

number of villages in Thailand is 80,677. Out 

of these, we have 5084 churches. 3419 

villages have churches, that means around 

4% of villages have churches. 96% of Thai 

citizens live in villages where there is no 

church! 

3. God is using cross cultural workers to make 

changes in the lives of the people. By 

developing relationships with them, we try 

to turn them towards God but it is God who 

changes their hearts. Please continue to 

pray for us and for the people we serve. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. On 29th and 30th April, we had a leadership 

training. Leaders from our Faith group came 

together and we had a good time of 

learning, sharing and fellowship during 

these two days. Please continue to pray for 

the leaders as they face challenges from 

many sides. 

5. As some of you are aware, our family will 

come back to Australia for our home 

assignment. We have our air tickets already 

whereas our visa is still being processed. 

Please pray for this and also for our time in 

Australia (27th May to 24th August) that 

our needs will be met to be able to continue 

our ministry here in Thailand.  

6. We pray that during this May Mission 

Month, many hearts will be stirred to have 

a passion for the extension of God’s 

kingdom by means of stepping out into the 

fields, prayers and financial support. May 

God be with you all during this May Mission 

Month! 

In Christ, 

Dema, Carolyn, Grace and Daniel. 

Chiangrai, Thailand. 
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